
 

  

 

 

 

Welcome to Term 6 
 
Welcome back for the final term of year 2!  

We have a final term packed full of exciting experiences to finish 
off a great year!  

SATs  

We will be completing the KS1 SATs papers across week 1 and 

2 of this term. It is really important that, unless your child is 

unwell, they are in school and on time ready for a settled start 

to the day. As previously shared, they will be completed in 

small groups and in a relaxed way.  

 

We are able to share the children’s scaled scores with you, at 

the end of the term, alongside their end of year reports.  

 

In term 6, we will be focusing our learning around another two 
key texts: ‘The Adventures of Egg Box Dragon’ and Professor 
Puffendorf’s Secret Potions’.  

 
 

 

Within our writing this term, we shall be producing a range of 

different outcomes to enable us to practice and consolidate all 

of our Year 2 writing skills. We will be innovating a section of a 

story and we will also be writing a recipe and instructions to 

make a magic potion. 

 

.  

  

 

In Maths, we will be utilising the term to recap, revisit and 

consolidate previously taught learning from throughout the 

year. We will be exploring objectives that the children 

would benefit from more exposure and practice of to help 

with their transition to the year 3 maths curriculum.  

 

Here is some of our broader curriculum learning that we 

are looking forward to in term 6: 

 

DT – we will be exploring materials and structures and 

making a car port out of cardboard.  

RE – we will be learning about the Hajj and the importance 

of this for Muslims 

History – we will be learning about what life was like as a 

Victorian child and this will be supported by our trip to 

Sevington school.  

Computing – we will be using Purple Mash to create a 

poster  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Meet the team 

Please email the class teacher if there is anything you wish to 

discuss 

Class 2B 

Mr Bonehill (Class Teacher) & Miss Wise (Class TA) 

tbonehill@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk 

Class 2BR 

Mrs Bowers & Miss Stringer (Class Teachers)  

& Miss Williams (Class TA) 

sbowers@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk 

jstringer@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk 
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